Tanya Barr

Subject:

RE: November 2, 2020 DVP 11626 Harris Road Submission

From:

Sent: Monday, November 02, 2020 1:42 PM

To: info <info@pittmeadows.ca>

Cc: ; Rheanell Gow

Subject: November 2, 2020 DVP 11626 Harris Road Submission

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To Whom It May Concern,

We are writing this in support of Rheanell & Daniel Gow regarding the proposed variance for a pergola that was built last fall (September 2019).

We have been residents of Pitt Meadows and Fieldstone Park for the past 10 years.

. Shortly thereafter,

we met our new neighbours Rheanell and Dan Gow. We were delighted to have Rheanell and Dan as our new neighbours. They are great, courteous, and thoughtful neighbours.

Therefore, we are in full support of the pergola variance permit being approved for Rheanell & Dan Gow.

Thank you,

Randy & Louise Meszaros

11627 Cobblestone Lane Pitt Meadows, BC V3Y 0B1

Tanya Barr

info From:

Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 12:28 PM

To: Tanya Barr

Subject: FW: November 2, 2020 DVP 11626 Harris Road Submission

From: gian lara villa

Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 11:54 AM

To: info <info@pittmeadows.ca>

Subject: November 2, 2020 DVP 11626 Harris Road Submission

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Corporate Officer,

Both my husband and I trust the variance council's decision will be the best for the neighborhood and city in general.

Alexander and Lara Colbert 11628 Harris Road Pitt Meadows **V3Y0B1**